Nashua High School South
Music Boosters Minutes
August 6, 2013

ATTENDANCE: Gary DePaolo, Phil Kasten, Pauline Bourassa, Wendy Stough, Pam Dunhom, Jill Nobles, Carrie-
Ann Lund, Andy Mayer, Michael Peters, Marie MacGregor, Lorraine Alfred, Mary Kelley, Joanne Lake, Donna
Demanche, Deb Dufresne, Robin DePaolo, Sue Duby, Ann Peters, Barbara Burns, Misty Bates.

Meeting called to order at 7:18 pm by Ann Peters.
Welcome to members in attendance, especially new members.

APPROVAL OF JUNE BOOSTER MINUTES: Motion made by Barbara Burns and second by Robin DePaolo to
approve the June minutes.

PRESIDENT’S REPORT: Ann Peters
Ann made mention Booster meetings will be held every month on the first Tuesday. Also, made mention that
once a member form is filled out, you are now a member.

Ann talked about this being her first year as President, and our previous President; Carolyn Kasten had been
President for the past six years. Carolyn had made this her full time job, doing an astonishing amount of work.
We are now at a point where we need to transition, keeping in mind “we’re here for the students”.

The Boosters have a position open for a 2" Treasurer. Carolyn has stepped in the position temporarily. If
anyone is interested in the position as 2" Treasurer, let a board member know.

TREASURER’s REPORT: Robin DePaolo
Reviewed the Profit & Loss reports from June & July.

Approval of June/July 2013 Treasurer’s Report:
Motion made by Deb Dufresne, and Sue Duby seconded the approval of the reports.

SECRETARY’S REPORT: Sue Duby
Read “Thank-You” cards from three 2013 graduates who received music department scholarships.

VICE PRESIDENT REPORT: Deb Dufresne

She had a meeting with the music directors on the Yankee Candle fundraiser, and it will be distributed during
the first week of school. We are waiting for approval of the fundraisers from Tony Courounis. All fundraisers
are listed on the music website.

Robin DePaolo reported on the Spirit Wear: Sell at cost, except at public events. Robin announced that the
Chairperson position is available, and Barbara Burns volunteered for the position. Sue Duby volunteered to
assist her at all the functions.

Students can purchase two times a year, fall & spring through on-line ordering.

Sell at all home games.

Sell at Concerts.

Stellos Concession Stand Chairperson position is open:
The Chairperson will need to contact Mark Dudley. Everyone likes to work the Concession Stand.

Yard Sale: Need Volunteers: Concessions, Car Wash, and Spirit Wear.



Motion to adjourn was made at 8:10 pm by Gary DePaolo, and was second by Phil Kasten.

Respectfully Submitted by,
Sue Duby, Secretary
Nashua High School South Music Boosters



